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To: Oaklands Farm Solar
Subject: Further submission on Deadline 5 NSIP Oakland"s Solar Project Open Hearing 22/10/2024
Date: 26 October 2024 15:00:35

You don't often get email from_. Learn why this is important

Planning Inspector

Dear Sir

Please will you consider the negative effect the above project will have on the residents
living in the local villages?

We take our lives in our hands to drive round the local lanes. Walking with a dog or indeed
children is impossible. There are no footpaths from Coton in the Elms to Rosliston or
Lullington. Rosliston to Walton or Drakelow. The speed the cars travel and also the huge
lorries which come through the village because they can't access the bridge at Walton or
the one on the A513 are the reason the roads are in such a poor condition. It would be even
more congested with all the additional vehicles. There are a huge number of cyclists who
use these lanes regardless of the pot holes! They bring valuable trade to the local cafes and
shop. Also the the many horse riders in the vicinity.

The number of batteries which will be necessary is alarming due to the risk of fires.

The loss of good farming land, I thought we were supposed to be more self sufficient? I'm
not going over all the loss of birds and mammals and the desecration of the land.

Why can't the solar panels be put on the roofs of the huge warehouses going up on land
adjacent to the A38?

Please refuse this application.

Yours faithfully

Lynda Cooper

Sent from Outlook for Android





